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All of the information that both incoming 

students AND family members need 

 
Upperclassmen volunteers and college staff member will greet you and your family at the “Welcome Tent” 

We will say “Welcome Home” to you on Sunday, August 25. The day is filled 

with lots of activities. You will see a large team of college staff members and 

upperclassmen volunteers; all there to help you and your family.  

There will be a continental breakfast in the “Welcome Tent”. You will notice 

our college staff and the upperclassmen volunteers everywhere; assisting you 

and answering questions.  
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You will also enjoy an international lunch in Bistro Perrier; with our 

compliments! New freshmen and their “Dream Career Team” AKA parents, 

siblings, and friends can choose a theme lunch such as American, French, 

Italian, Greek and Mexican.  

 

After lunch, the new students will have a seminar with Dr. Morrow, Executive 

Vice President. Parents and family members will have a seminar with President 

Liberatoscioli. The seminars last approximately 75 minutes. Attendance is 

required. The seminar covers all of the details of the Residential Learning 

experience. 


